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Matthew Somweber



West Warwick, RI Arpin International Group has promoted Matthew Somweber from director to vice
president of its GSA Services division.

Somweber began his 20-year career in the household goods moving and storage industry when he
joined Arpin International Group in 2003 as a relocation coordinator for the GSA international
division. He quickly learned the intricacies of providing international moving and storage services to
the Federal Government and excelled at all the tasks he performed. Somweber’s success led him to
be promoted to senior GSA coordinator, supervisor, and director of operations. He has shown a
tremendous work ethic and personal growth in these positions.

“Matt has been instrumental in the division’s growth and success, including hiring the right people at
the right time and empowering their growth. He has a great read on people and has flourished in
creating relationships with our vendors domestically and worldwide,” said Mark Greene, senior vice
president GSA Services. “Matt’s efforts have helped create a culture of excellence at Arpin. The last
few years have been a crucible of sorts, and Matt’s close work with me on many GSA issues has
made an impression on me.”

In large part to Somweber’s leadership, Arpin International Group has seen a significant increase in
revenue, culminating in an overall market share of 22% in 2022. His contributions to the company
have been invaluable, and we are confident he will continue to thrive in his new role as vice
president.

Somweber holds a Bachelor of Science in Management and a minor in Finance from Roger Williams
University.
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